
The City of Lanesboro, in partnership with MnDOT, plans to reconstruct Hwy 250 from the 
bridge over the Root River to Hwy 16. The project will coordinate efforts to improve the 
overall infrastructure of the area and address safety concerns.

Contact us
(507) 216-8187

info@Lanesboro250Project.com

Lanesboro Highway 250 
Reconstruction Project

Project Timeline
March 25th, 2025 - Public open 
house for preliminary layouts

Spring 2025 – Final layout proposal 
development

Early Summer 2025 – Open house 
for final layout and preliminary 
assessment information

Summer 2025 to Fall 2026 – 
Outreach meetings with business 
and property owners and planning 
construction staging

Fall 2026 - Public open house for 
construction staging, business 
access, and assessment 
information

Early 2027 - Project bidding

Spring 2027 - Public open 
house for additional assessment 
information and what to expect 
during construction

This Project Will:
Reconstruct Highway 250

Replace city utilities and stormwater 
facilities

Improve crossings, sidewalks, and trails 
for bikes & pedestrians

Improve vehicle, bicycle and pedestrian 
safety

Learn more at 
Lanesboro250Project.com! 
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